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For up to date information and copies of all letters sent home, please view the school 
website at www.harrowbarrow.cornwall.sch.uk 

Well done to all the children who decorated eggs for the 
Easter competition this week. We received some amazingly 
creative ideas, inspired by the theme of ‘Harrowbarrow 
School’. Chocolate eggs were awarded to one winner from 
each year group and certificates were given out to all those 
who entered. They really were eggstraordinarily good and 
eggspertly eggsecuted. Thank you to the PSA for providing 
the prizes. 
 

Pupil Progress Day 
Thank you to all parents and carers who signed up to a par-
ent consultation. We were delighted to be able to hold 
these face-to-face so that the children’s books could be 
shared at the same time. Unfortunately, staff absence 
meant we had to postpone consultations for Class 3 and 
Class 2; these will be rescheduled for a date early next term. 
Thank you for your understanding in this matter. 
 



 

Dates for your diary 
 

25.4.22 - First day of summer term 
27.4.22 - First swimming lesson for Class 3 

  

Charity Fundraising 
This week we welcomed Helen from Gables Cats and 
Dogs Home to present an award to Kira Clare. Kira 
has just completed a sponsored 100 mile run 
through a culmination of her daily mile challenges.  
Thank you to all those who sponsored her; overall 
she raised £500 for Gables. Helen brought retired 
greyhound Peugeot to show the children how Ga-
bles help to rehome unwanted pets. 
 
Thank you to all those who were able to attend the 
Ukrainian refugee charity fundraiser yesterday after-
noon. We hope you enjoyed the children’s singing 
and the collection raised a fantastic £259.77 which 
we will send to UNICEF’s Ukrainian refugee fund. 
 

Finally, despite this being the most challenging term of the pandemic so 
far, due to staff absenteeism, we feel we have managed to sustain our re-
covery curriculum priorities. Here are a few examples of the deep learning 
experiences children have had the opportunity to engage in. Class 4 
demonstrated their understanding of the journey of a river by creating this 
3D model in geography. In art and design technology, Class 3 studied and 
then made Greek urns, including clay coil pots. 


